
 
 

 

January 02, 2025 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra East, 

Mumbai- 400051. 

Symbol: AMNPLST 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

  

Ref. No.: Your Letter Ref No. NSE/CM/Surveillance/15136 dated 02-Jan-2025 received by email.  

 

Sub:   Increase in Volume 

 

In response to your Letter Ref. No. NSE/CM/Surveillance/15136 dated 02-Jan-2025 received by us in email 

seeking clarification on significant increase in volume of the security across the exchanges, we would like 

to clarify that the Company has not withheld any material & price sensitive information/ event that is 

required to be disclosed pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 or any other material information/ event that in our opinion would have 

a bearing on the price/ volume behavior in the scrip. 

 

Therefore, any movement in the Company’s share price is purely market driven and owing to the market 

conditions.  

 

The Company has been consistently making disclosures to the Stock Exchanges as required under 

Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015 

(Regulations) and will continue to adhere to the said Regulations. 

 

We request you to kindly take the above submissions on your records. 

 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully,  

For Amines & Plasticizers Limited 

 

 

 

Omkar Mhamunkar 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

ICSI Membership No. ACS 26645 

 

Encl: As above. 
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